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Port Blair, the 25th Jyne, 1992,

S ,,//

To

The Chief Engineer,
APWD, Port Blair,

Sub:~ Estimates for Nicobari Guest House
at South Point, Port Blair,

Sir,

Kindly refer to this office letter
of even number dated 6.6.92and also the dig=-
Cussions held in the chamber of the Coungellor
(Tribal welfare) some time during April, 1992
regarding the subject mentioned above, You
are requested to forward us the r5Vised‘csti-
mates along with the drawings for the construc-
tion of Nicobarese Guest House at the earliest,
so that the estimates are sanctioned by the
competent authority immediately and the work

bpw;r}ﬁcould be started soon.
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A Yours faithfully,

3 ¥ sd/= kx
A vifgj:y{ﬂ:&:jgvﬁ*ylmwk° (SA Awaradi) |

Director (Tribal WOIfaﬁp)

(‘Caﬁﬁ to the Secretary (Tw), A&N i\
Administration for information
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.Lfa‘j’/‘ Director (Tribal welfare)



